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Granite Bay Flycasters
4120 Douglas Blvd. #306-356
Granite Bay, CA 95746

Dear Granite Bay Flycasters,

Our specialized and unique fisheries program at Humboldt State University continues to be
vibrant thanks to your philanthropic contributions. On behalf of HSU, the Fisheries
Biology Program, and the graduate students who benefited from your support, I thank you
for your contribution of more than $14,000 dollars to HSU over the past seven years!

The Granite Bay Flycasters’ Robert B. Morton Fellowship Award provides especially
important funding for fellowships that greatly aid graduate students nearing completion of
their Master of Science degrees ... a time at when students focus upon specialized hands-on
and field-oriented experience, and completion of their theses.

Though the years, your generous gifts have made it possible for many graduates of the HSU
Fisheries Biology Program to successfully meld their passions with their academic
experience, as they become highly sought after employees of fisheries consulting firms, and
state and federal agencies. And, a few have even gone on to pursue doctoral degrees. Of
particular note, this year’s recipient, Liz Perkins, plans to complete her degree this fall and
is currently completing her study of Pacific Halibut, a relatively new fishery that has been
developed off the Northern California Coast.

It is my pleasure to share with you the direct impact of The Granite Bay Flycasters’ Robert
B. Morton Fellowship Award. But, I'd like to thank you, too, for being a model of support
for other organizations that can follow your lead. And, also for giving our Fisheries Biology
Program an edge in attracting high quality students that have a passion for fisheries... who,
in turn, will sustain fisheries resources for future generations.

Sincerely,

G

S n A. Smith, PID.
Dean, College of Natural Resources and Sciences
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